
TEACHERS’ FAREWELL 

Change is the only constant, as the common adage goes. On 24th April, 2024, 

the school bid farewell to three of its teachers, Ms K. Krishna Kumari (IT 

Department) Mr G. Srinivas (Science Department) and Ms. Jeevana Jyothi 

(English Department) who contributed their services for the well-being of their 

students. They were all given a formal farewell on the day and the entire 

PORPS family wished them for their future and expressed gratitude for the 

services they rendered in the school and the difference they made to all their 

learners. 

 

       

 


